NO- SHUSH PRAYER SERVICE

Christ the Redeemer Church is launching a new ministry
designed to reach out and enrich the spiritual lives of individuals
with intellectual and developmental disabilities along with their
families and friends.

Our monthly no-shush prayer service celebrates with music,
instruments and Interactive scripture stories. Our aim is to ensure
that children and adults of ALL abilities feel welcomed,
accepted and enjoy a truly joyful celebration of God where
there will be NO SHUSHING!

All Are Welcomell
All Denominations Welcomel!

Where: Christ the Redeemer Church
2700 Waldon Road Lake Orion

When:  the 2nd Sunday of each month at 1:00 p.m.

For more information, or to receive reminders about our celebrations,
contact Shannon Carlson at noshushctredeemer@gmail.com or Lisa Brown
at (248) 391-1621, dre@ctredeemer.org or visit our website at

www.ctredeemer.org




